Mr. Stokes, in reply, said his railroading experience had been a good grounding for his later parliamentary life. He went on to relate how he had been persuaded by his railroad and other friends, to enter as a contestant in the parliamentary race.

Mrs. Pat Brown was also a guest at the party, which ended with a social evening.

UNITED CHURCH WOMEN ELECT OFFICERS

The Schreiber United Church Women are inviting all women of the congregation to attend their next meeting on January 4th for a belated Christmas party. They will enjoy a pot luck supper and exchange of gifts.

At their December meeting they re-elected
Beth Macadam as president, Gwen Hadley as
treasurer and Margaret Spillane as secretary.
Other officers included: Lilian Christie first
vice president; Marlene Doig second vice presi
-dent; and Margaret Smith as card secretary.

A donation was made to the John Milton Society for the Blind.

To pg. 38....



Merry Christmas

It's time for family feasting . . . and time for us to say thanks for patronizing our establishment. Happy Holiday!

FILANE'S MOTEL

& RESTAURANT SCHREIBER

CHRISTMAS STILL MOST. IMPORTANT

According to a survey conducted in thirty cities, Christmas is the most meaningful and important holiday to Americans. The study also reports that the values of Christmas are as profound as ever and there are no signs of youthful anti-traditionalism.

